
 
LAUREL-CONCORD-COLERIDGE SCHOOL  

DISTRICT #54 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 
NOTICE OF HEARING 

 
Notice is hereby given that a hearing of the Board of Education of 
Cedar County School District #54 will be held following the 6:30 
p.m. Amended Budget Hearing, Parental Involvement, CIPA, 
Student Fees, and Wellness Policy Hearings on Monday, July 13, 
2020, at the LCC School Board of Education Room, LCC School, 
Laurel, NE.  Purpose of the hearing is to review, discuss, consider, 
receive input, and hear support or opposition regarding the 
district's Anti-Bullying Policy for the 2020-2021 school year.  The 
hearing is open to the public.  
   
 
       Jeremy Christiansen 
       Superintendent 
 
 
 
 


